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SUPER BOWL EVENT STREET CLOSURES

During the week-long Super Bowl Festivities, organizers will be implementing street closures in 
Downtown Miami and Miami Beach to accommodate events that are being held at Bayfront Park, Miami 
Beach Convention Center and the Adrienne Arsht Center for the Performing Arts. To view information on 
the anticipated closures in the Downtown Miami area, please click here. 

 
The Super Bowl Host Committee has put together a “Know Before You Go” document that provides 
visitors information on alternate transportation options available and information on additional street 
closures associated with Super Bowl events. The information is available by clicking on the link above 
or visiting, www.miasbliv.com

The I-395/SR 836/I-95 Design-Build Project will add capacity, enhance the flow of 
traffic and safety and improve access along I-395, SR 836 and I-95.

To view a video of the project, 
please visit:

I395-miami.com/project-video

ABOUT THE PROJECT

http://i395-miami.com/alerts/details/ArshtCenter-closure-map.pdf
https://www.miasbliv.com/destination/docs/KBYG-Guide-4.pdf
https://www.miasbliv.com/
http://www.i395-miami.com/project-video
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Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unforeseen conditions.

The work is part of the I-395/SR 836/I-95 Design-Build Project that will reconstruct the I-395 corridor 
from the SR 836/I-395/I-95 (Midtown) Interchange to the MacArthur Causeway Bridge, including 
the construction of a Signature Bridge over NE 2 Avenue and Biscayne Boulevard; double-deck SR 
836 from west of NW 17 Avenue to the Midtown Interchange and the replacement of the concrete 
pavement on I-95 from NW 8 Street to NW 29 Street.

For additional information on the test pile work or the project please contact Oscar Gonzalez at 786-
280-0983 or via email at ogonzalez@mrgmiami.com. Additional project information can be found on 
the project website, www.I-395miami.com.

For information on scheduled lane closures on FDOT Construction Projects that affect traffic to/from 
and in Miami Beach, please click here.

http://www.i395-miami.com/miamibeachtrafficreport/

